CT TARGET ARCHERS ASSOCIATION

June 19, 2017

To all participants in the 2017 Nutmeg games and Ct State JOAD Championship:

| want to explain the delay in posting scores for the tournament. At the conclusion of every tournament,
| personally review and recalculate every score card. The process took much longer than expected this
time.

When we review the cards, all the math is checked and we examine the card for changed arrow score
that do not have a judge signature. If the math error results in a lower score, the adjustment is made.
In the event of a changed arrow score without signature, that arrow scores a zero. In the math error
results in a higher score, you are not given the higher score.

Please be aware that there were 38 score cards where there were either math errors or unsigned arrow
score changes that resulted in scores being adjusted downward. There were 11 scorecards that had
math errors that would have resulted in a higher score and in some cases the errors were large enough
that a first place finish could have been the result with proper math.

It is imperative that you check your scores and math before handing in your scorecard. You must
remember that any change to an arrow score, MUST BE SIGNED BY A JUDGE!!! When it happens!!

We apologize for the delay but | believe it is important that the correct scores be reflected. If anyone
would like to discuss their individual scorecard, do not hesitate to contact me at 203-577-7966 or
tbarcherycb@gmail.com.

Thank you everyone for participating and we hope to see you at the MachiMoodus tournament on June
25’th and the New England Outdoor Classic/State Outdoor Championship on July 22 and 23.

Sincerely,

Charles Brush

VP-CTAA
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